
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Plympton                                                                                  Term: Summer 

What we have been learning this term:  

Photos of our learning: 
And just like that, it’s the end of the year! 

What a year it has been. This term, we 

have been fortunate enough to have 

participated in lots of exciting 

opportunities. 

 

A highlight of the term was the activity day 

when all students from Post-16 came 

together and chose from a selection of 

options. Harry had a fantastic time on his 

trip to the inflatable obstacle course at the 

Lagoona Lake. Meanwhile, Ben, Thomas, 

Finlay and others loved making pizza and 

a delicious pudding which was devoured 

by the group and followed by a fun filled 

afternoon. As always, it was wonderful to 

see all our students working together as 

one and highlights the incredible young 

people we have here at Post-16.  

 

Continuing the theme of inclusion, the trip 

to Mudeford Beach was enjoyed by all – 

despite the detour on the way home! It 

was a beautifully sunny day for a paddle in 

the sea and a picnic.  

 

There was no greater way to conclude the 

year than the Prom. Pupils looked the 

business as they danced the night away 

and enjoyed the tasty BBQ and 

refreshments. Thank you to all involved! 

 

From all in Plympton Class, thank you for 

your input and support this year. Have the 

best summer holiday and look forward to 

seeing you in September! 

The Plympton Team 😊  

  

                                                     

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
                                  

Plympton’s WOW moments:  

Thomas, your smile and enjoyment whilst 

paddling in the sea made everybody happy!  

 

Finlay, your interaction with everybody at the 

Prom was beautiful. We were really impressed 

with your communication when asking for 

drinks and food! 

Ben, the pride you took whilst showcasing the 

skills you have developed at the RDA show 

was a real WOW moment! 

  

Harry, you blew everyone away with your first 

external work experience at Waitrose! You 

listened so carefully and even mastered the 

tool for opening boxes. 

Friday 19th July – Plympton Class Trip (bowling and lunch) 

Wednesday 24th July – Final day of Term 6 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September – Staff training  

Wednesday 4th September – First day of Term 1 

Friday 25th October – Final day of Term 1 

 

 

 

 


